
Truth Triangle #31
Huntington, NY

 
(Pictured below)

The members of Truth performed a 
Rose Motion Choir at their meeting. 

Beautiful, ladies!

Top left: DeMolay's came to Truth's 
meeting to perform the "Flower Talk" 
for Mother's Day. We love our moms!



Fidelity Triangle #4 
"hits it out of the park"!

Rochester, NY

On June 14th, Flag Day, Fidelity 
Triangle held a Cookout and Baseball 

night for guests. 

Cassiopeia Triangle and Bal-On-Sen 
Triangle came out to the event along 

with Past State Representative 
Shannon Rudolph, Sr. Advisor of the 

Erie-Monroe District Mrs. Whipkey, and 
State Director Ms. Madison. 

The Triangle was also joined by 
members of Northfield Lodge who were 



not only kind enough to allow Fidelity to 
use their building for the event, but 

volunteered to cook. We thank them for 
the support they have shown and for 
their help in making the day's events 

run smoothly.

Following dinner was a baseball game 
featuring the Red Wings and Iron Pigs. 
The ladies were also joined by a future 
Fidelity prospect. Two more years and 

counting!

Fidelity Triangle looks forward to many 
more fun events and to building up its 

membership throughout the year!

(Pictured below)



Top: Members of Northfield Lodge 
came to show their support! 

(Left to right) Mr. John Dudley 
(Secretary), Mr. Ken Stavalone (Jr. 

Warden), Mr. Lance Dual (Sr. Warden).

Bottom: Our Triangle family enjoying 
each other's company.



Cassiopeia Triangle #202
Kenmore, NY

 
Members of Cassiopeia joined

Meridian Sun DeMolay and supervisors 
for their second annual summer picnic. 

 
(Pictured below)

The group is "attempting" their hand at 
frisbee. Great to see Triangle and 

DeMolay together!



Sunrise Triangle #146 
Celebrates 25 Years!

Baldwin, NY

On June 27th, Sunrise Triangle had a 
packed room as they celebrated 25 
Years since their institution. Sunrise 
was a merger of Grace Coolidge #70 
and Morning Star #118. Friends and 

family gathered to celebrate the 
accomplishments of not just Sunrise, 
but of all the Triangles that eventually 
became Sunrise. Prior to the meeting, 
supporters and members of Sunrise 
gathered for dinner and to catch up. 

(Pictured below)
Some of the memorabilia that was 



shared that night. (Gavels, PBQ dolls, 
Banners, scrapbooks, pictures, 

programs, and more!)

(Pictured below)

Top: 
-left to right- 

Ally Callaghan 
(State Representative), 

Gabrielle Stephan 
(Junior Advisor of the Nassau-Queens-

Richmond District), 
Jess Catapano 

(Beloved Queen of Sunrise), 
Ms. Mary Madison 

(State Director)

Bottom: Members of Sunrise honoring 



Past Beloved Queens of Sunrise 
Triangle with a beautiful degree and 

roses for each woman.

(Pictured below)

Top left: Senior Advisor and PBQ of 
Sunrise, Mrs. Kris Turri presents 

Beloved Queen Jessica with a new 
Past Beloved Queen's plaque to 

display in the lodge in addition to the 
first plaque. This was donated by the 
Past Beloved Queens of Sunrise. The 
PBQ's also donated a complete set of 
new sashes for the officers. Supervisor 
Mrs. Pietrera planned and executed the 

making of the new sashes. Many 
thanks to everyone involved!



Top center: Past Grand Matron of OES 
in NY, Past Junior Deputy and Past 

Beloved Queen of White Swan 
Triangle, Ms. Lois Carlson, addresses 

the room. 
 

Top right: In addition to celebrating their 
25th anniversary, the Triangle also 

celebrated their 400th stated meeting 
with a degree that filled the room with 

beautiful candle light!
 

Bottom left: A "spontaneous" degree 
was performed by three generations of 

Triangle girls. So much fun!
 

Bottom center: Beloved Queen Jessica 
with her dad (AKA Mr. Catapano..AKA 
Grand Treasurer of the Grand Lodge!)

 
Bottom right: A giant friendship circle to 

end this wonderful night!



(Pictured below)

Top left: Past and Present Beloved 
Queens of Sunrise Triangle

Top right: The Past and Present 
Beloved Queens that were in 

attendance!
 

Bottom: The active members of Sunrise 
Triangle! Goofy and serious!



Following the 25th Celebration at 
Sunrise...

NY DeMolay representatives and Jr. 
Past State Representative

Shannon Rudolph visits current State 
Representative Ally Callaghan on Long 
Island... this was Shannon's first time at 

a "real" beach!



Cassiopeia Triangle #202
Kenmore, NY

(Pictured below)

Left:
Beloved Queen Megan is assisting in a 

color guard presentation at the 
Installation of Officers for Eggerstville-

Grand Island Lodge #1138

BQ Megan is pictured with Tory Sharon 
(who is currently the State Sweetheart 
for NY DeMolay, and the Senior Lady 
for Cassiopeia Triangle). These two 

ladies are pictured with the Worshipful 
Master John Koller.

 



Right:
The girls were invited to youth night at 
one of the local Order of the Eastern 

Star chapters.

The members of Cassiopeia are 
pictured with Connie and Tristan 

Dorney, Worthy Matron and Worthy 
Patron of Betsy Ross Levant Chapter 

OES #695. 
 

They are also pictured with two of the 
young men from Ridge Council 

DeMolay.
 

(Pictured left to right) 
PearlAnn Draves, Junior Advisor 

Rebecca Henderson, Worthy Patron 
Tristan Dorney, Worthy Matron Connie 

Dorney and Beloved Queen Megan 
Henderson

 



Sunrise Triangle supports 
Wantagh DeMolay!

Baldwin, NY

Sunrise attended Wantagh's Installation 
of Officers. PBQ Abby Forman was 

installed as their Chapter Sweetheart 
and Maggie Callaghan went out as their 
Chapter Sweetheart. Congratulations, 

Wantagh!

(Pictured below)

Top left: Jr. Past Chapter Sweetheart 
Maggie with Jr. Past Master Councilor 

Phillip Hurkala 
 

Top center: Members of Sunrise at the 



Installation.
 

Top right: State Representative Ally 
Callaghan and newly installed MC Mike 

Brandt
 

Middle left: Grand Worthy Advisor 
Hannah Nelson and State 

Representative Ally Callaghan being 
introduced and escorted to the East.

 
Middle right: Anything boys can do...

girls can do better! ;)
 

Bottom right: 
Hannah and Ally love working 

together..especially when they get to 
hangout in the East together!



Cassiopeia Triangle #202
Kenmore, NY

 
 Cassiopeia attends the 1st & 2nd Erie 

District Officers Apron Presentation.
 

(Pictured below)
BQ Megan is pictured with R.W. 

Michael E. Storck, D.D.G.M. Of the 1st 
Erie District. Thank you for your support 

of Triangle, Mr. Storck!  

Senior Advisor & Masonic 
Liaison Mr. Callaghan gets 
recognized for 30 years of 

service to Masonry.
 



 Congratulations Mr. Callaghan!

Rose E. Scherer Scholarship 
recipients are announced!

On June 13, 2014 
State Director Ms. Mary Madison made 

a surprise visit to 
Bal-On-Sen Triangle to present three 

members with the 
Rose E. Scherer Scholarship.

Congratulations to Alison Wright (Jr. 
Advisor Onondaga-Oswego District), 

Mary-Margaret Wright (Jr. Lady in 
Waiting) and Nicole Stephenson 

(Beloved Queen). 
 

Job well done, ladies!



 Sunrise Triangle #146
has a SPLASH!

Baldwin, NY
 

Members of Sunrise Triangle spent 
some time together this week to 

discuss Leadership Weekend 2014! 
These girls are anxiously awaiting this 

weekend...will there be any bear 
sightings this time?? Or...SNOW?




